
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 21, 2015 

 

 

Dear Property Owner: 

 

You are receiving this notice as a contiguous property owner to the subject address below and 

are hereby notified that the Gahanna Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on: 

 

 

Wednesday, September 9, 2015 

7:00 p.m. 

 

Council Chambers 

Gahanna City Hall 

200 South Hamilton Road 

Gahanna, Ohio 

 

 

Z-0005-2015 To consider an application for Zoning Change for .588+/- acres of property located 

at 351 and 357 Cliffview Drive and 272 Rocky Fork Drive South, Parcel ID #’s 025-000625, 

025-000662 and 025-000624; current zoning RID, Restricted Institutional District; requested 

zoning SF-3, Single Family Residential; Brookewood Construction Company, applicant.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kayla Holbrook 

Council Office 

City of Gahanna 

 


